
 

 

ISM/TEM/Yr 10 English set change 

 
 
 
24th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to the expansion of our English department, we will be increasing the number of 
English groups in Year 10 from seven to eight groups after Easter.  This will result in 
smaller class sizes and an improved education experience for all pupils at an 
important time as they approach their mock exams. 
 
Those pupils affected by this change will be issued with a new timetable when they 
return to school after Easter. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns in relation to this letter, please contact 
Head of English, Mrs Logan in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 


